

HERITAGE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

Park Farm Way Park Farm Peterborough PE28XA

Telephone: 01733 703656

Fax: 01733 703657

Website: www.heritageparkschool.co.uk

Email: office@heritagepark.peterborough.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss K Bell B. Ed. Hon s. (Cantab).

17 November 2020

Dear Parents

It has come to my attention that a child was approached by a stranger at the park after school yesterday. The man asked the child if the child wanted a ride in his car, which is reported to be a black Ford car, possibly a Fiesta. We will discuss this issue in school with the children but would be grateful if you could further reinforce the importance of staying safe when playing out or walking home without adult supervision.

On a separate note, I have received some complaints with regards to other parents leaving their engines running whilst they wait to drop their children off. This is meaning that some parents and children, who are near the school site, are having to inhale exhaust fumes whilst standing in their queues. Could you please ensure that you find a safe place to park and turn your engine off promptly before bringing your child to their class line and ensure that you remember to socially distance whilst queuing.

Kind regards

Miss K Bell Headteacher

















